
Denton Independent School District 
Adkins Elementary Playground Purchase 

April 28, 2020 

 

SUMMARY: 

This item requests approval of the quote from Whirlix in the amount of $152,571.50 for the 

playground replacement project at Adkins Elementary. 

 

BOARD GOAL: 

Growth & Management – Demonstrate effective and efficient management of district resources 

 

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 
None 

 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

Adkins ES needs an inclusive play structure to support accessibility for students with disabilities as well 
as younger students. 
 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:  

Our Pre-K students are unable to safely play on our current play structures. The addition of turf will 

also ensure our students with mobility issues can access both the play structure and swings.   
 

This playground equipment and installation will be purchased through a Texas Local Governmental 

Purchasing Cooperative (BuyBoard) contract.  This purchase is being brought for approval in 

accordance with the District’s CH (local) policy. 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

The cost will be borne through a grant provided by The Lantana Education Foundation. 

 

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 

The approval of this purchase will provide needed playground structures for both students with 

disabilities and younger students. 

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the quote from Whirlix in the amount of $152,571.50 for the playground 

structure purchase at Adkins Elementary be accepted.  

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 
Paul Andress, Executive Director of Operations 

Vicki Garcia, Executive Director of Financial Operations 

Dianna Casper, Director of Purchasing 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

None 
 

APPROVAL: 
Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation:    

 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent:    
 

Signature of Superintendent:    


